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To Whom it may concern, 

 

It is time to think about ALL of the users of the Newberg Pool, not just the few vocal 

ones who want the waterway for them selves.  Now is the time to restore the 

Newberg Pool to users of all types. This should include kayaks, canoes, water skiers, 

wakeboarders, wake surfers jet skis and tubers.    

 

I understand, and even agree with some limits being put on the size of wake that are 

being generated by some of the boats, however, a few outliers shouldn't prevent the 

rest of the users from pursuing their passions as well.  We all know this bill was 

snuck in at the last minute by a former House member in an effort to get what he 

wanted for himself before he was out of office.  Now is the time to correct this 

injustice and abuse of our legislative system.  I will be following this bill and will be 

basing my future ballots for my representative based on this issue. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Patrick Murphy 


